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What We Are Learning! 

Wow, what a wonderful week we had talking 

about the weather. We experienced sunny, 

cloudy, windy, and rainy and enjoyed a lot of 

outside time! We wrote in our journals about 

our favorite weather and what wind moves (a 

fun prediction activity using straws). During 

centers we played in water to see what floats 

or sinks, painted raindrops by number, and 

water colored a paper plate umbrella. The 

littles loved our Walking Water Experiment. I 

hope you have heard our favorite spring song!  

We worked on the letter W with our HWT 

Program using Play-Doh, iPads, chalk boards, 

and paint dobbers. We also rotated through 

several different fun math centers. In 

Religion we talked about Palm Sunday and Holy 

Week and Fr. Robert brought in palms for us 

to see. 

 

       

Upcoming Events 

April 3-10 – Spring Break                                

April    11 – Classes Resume                               

April    12 – Pre-K Egg Hunt                               

May      16 – 8th Grade Graduation 6 pm                 

May      17 – Pre-K Graduation 6 pm                  

We will be working on the letter X and 

celebrating Easter and New Life when we 

return. 

Show and Tell will be on Wed., April 12th.   

Snacks for our next week back:                                       

Monday – No School                                        

Tuesday – Emerie                                  

Wednesday – Mrs. Steckler                                        

Thursday – Ezra                                          

Friday – Lillian     

 

Notes: 

Pre-K will be having an Easter Egg Hunt on Wednesday, April 12th. Please send in a dozen plastic eggs filled 

with wrapped candy by Tuesday, April 11th. Please tape the eggs shut so they don’t spill out. You will not 

need to send in a basket as we will be making our own bunny bags.  

Our Pre-K Graduation will be on Wednesday, May 17th at 6:00 pm in church. We will be ordering caps and 

tassels soon! More information to follow. 

We have many summer birthdays to celebrate in May! If there is a special day that would be best for you 

(May 1st through May 12th), please let me know. 

Have a wonderful Spring Break and Happy Easter!! 
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